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Construction lien waivers are an indispensable part of the traditional construction payment
process, allowing parties to waive their right to file a lien in exchange for payment. Among
these waivers, conditional lien waivers represent a specific type that becomes effective only
once payment has been received or certain conditions have been met. However, depending
on the circumstances, the risks associated with conditional lien waivers may outweigh any
potential benefit. To help navigate this process, Steve Slawinski recently authored an article
entitled “Conditional Lien Waivers Under Wisconsin Law - Proceed with Caution,” which
appeared in the State Bar of Wisconsin’s Construction Blog.

Read the full article here.

For more information on this topic contact Steve Slawinski at 414-276-5000 or
steve.slawinski@wilaw.com.
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